
PO Box 196613, Anchorage, AK 99519-6613
Insured by NCUA

[Member]	 [Month] [Day],  2025
[Address Line 1]
[Address Line 2]
[City], [State] [Zip Code]

Dear Member, 

On April 11, 2025, First Financial Northwest Bank officially became First Financial Northwest (FFNW) 
Operated by Global Federal Credit Union (Global). Your FFNW accounts will be converted to Global 
accounts on November 1, 2025. Between now and November 1st, you can continue to access and utilize 
your accounts as you have been, except the deposit insurance is now provided by the NCUA. You can 
continue to utilize the same branches, checks, debit cards, and other services previously provided by 
FFNW until the system conversion. We will be communicating with you regularly during the conversion 
process, so you know what to expect.

More about Global in your area

Global has an additional 18 branches in Washington alone, and Global debit cards 
provide access to more than 55,000 surcharge-free ATMs worldwide.

Our Member Service Center provides live 24/7/365 support from U.S. based 
employees.

We look forward to serving you in the years ahead. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
us at FFNW, 9 am - 5 pm Pacific time at 866-372-1200. 

Scan to 
learn more

We’re very excited for you to experience the benefits of being part of a member-owned, not-for-profit 
credit union. For more information and the latest updates, visit globalcu.org/welcome or scan the QR  
code below.


